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January 24, 2012

Dear Staff,

Please find attached the results of the Superintendent Performance Feedback Survey that many of you completed during the month of December.  The office received 124 completed surveys regarding my performance as Superintendent.  
First of all, I would like to thank everyone who took the time and effort to complete the survey.  Your insights are invaluable.  Second, we hope to use this information to improve our District and I also intend to use this data personally to help improve my performance.

For example, you will see a number of areas in which we can improve our performance such as utilizing technology as a means to enhance teaching and learning.  Another area in which we can grow is in the area of utilizing data to drive decision making.

Several staff members also included comments on the survey in which to help improve performance.  It is very difficult to summarize these open-ended responses; however, a couple of themes did emerge.  First, there are areas in which we can celebrate as a District.  Several staff members commented on the newsletters from the Superintendent.  Staff members felt communication through the Superintendent was appropriate.  It also appeared that teachers feel comfortable communicating with me.  While there were numerous positive aspects of the survey there were also work-on areas mentioned in the open-ended comments.  A number of educators stated that they feel overwhelmed.  Several teachers also commented that we must do a better job in building trusting relationships throughout the District.  We will work diligently to building an environment based on trusting relationships and positive experiences.

In our present day and age we are all called on to do more and more.  While at times our tasks seem daunting, we should remember to take pride in being an educator and also realize how lucky we are to be educators in the Camdenton R-III District.

Thank you again to all of those who took time to share your thoughts.  Please know that I will use your information to help inform my own personal/professional plan.

Your Partner in Education,

Tim
Tim Hadfield, Superintendent
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